
There’s nothing quite like Saratoga Woods.
Whether you are a past member, current

member, or even a neighbor, you know how
special it is to be around people who truly

care about each other and their community.
We want this to continue.

​
The water district is requiring our fence (and

BBQ) to move and while we haven’t been able
to choose the timing of this, it does provide

us an opportunity to improve our club for our
kids, families, and the generations to come.

​
We need your help! As we are a non-profit

and actively work to keep our fees as low as
possible, we rely on the support of past and

current SWCA members and neighbors to
help us raise the necessary funds to replace
the BBQ kitchen that has served us well for
swim meets, club events, club rentals, and

the occasional family poolside BBQ. 



Please make your donation via check to
SWCA and write BBQ in the memo.



Thank you for your support!



​

Saratoga Woods BBQ 

www.SaratogaWoodsBBQ.com
SaratogaWoodsBBQ@gmail.com

​


